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11 JUNE 2019 

 
 

FAMILY AND CHILDREN’S SERVICES OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY 
COMMITTEE  

(Meeting of 6 June 2019) 
 
 

REPORTS OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF ADULT SOCIAL CARE AND 
CHILDREN’S SERVICES  
 
 
Proposal and Rationale for Changes to Morpeth Children’s Centre 
 
The report was introduced by the Executive Director of Adult Social Care and 
Children’s Services with Councillor W Daley, Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member for 
Children’s Services in attendance. 
 
Confirmation was provided that this was a formal process which must be undertaken 
to deregister the building as a Children’s Centre and that no reduction in provision 
would occur.  
 
RESOLVED ​that Cabinet be advised that this Committee supported the 
recommendations as outlined in the report. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COUNCILLOR G RENNER-THOMPSON 
IN THE CHAIR 


